AH Committee

From: Michele Moore <michelemoore@live.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2019 2:55 AM

To: AH Committee Cc: 'Moore, Ken'

Subject: Affordable Housing Projects - Makila Rural East and Polanui Gardens

Dear Affordable Housing Committee,

Thanks for taking time to read about our concerns for these projects.

For two years, we worked with Jason Hew at National Resource Conservation Service to implement a fruit and landscape tree orchard on land we own in Makila Plantation in Launiupoko. However, we put our plans on hold due to non-potable water shortages in Launiupoko resulting from recent court decisions. We are still considering implementing the orchards (rather than selling the land), but are concerned that higher density in the area will negatively impact the thickness of the freshwater lens. Please consider this as you make a decision as to changing the zoning density to accommodate these projects.

Thanks very much,

Kenneth and Michele Moore Lot 19 – Makila Plantation I